
 

 

 

 

 

8th Grade Picture Day Guidelines: 

 
8th Grade Graduation Picture Day will be held on Tuesday, December 16, 2014.  The photographers 

will begin taking pictures promptly at 8:00 a.m.  In keeping with Prairie-Hills Junior High’s 
tradition, students are encouraged to dress nicely for their pictures. The Junior High’s dress code 

will be enforced on picture day; therefore, the following garments are not permitted:  leggings, 
sweatpants, strapless dresses/shirts, spaghetti straps, or halter dresses/tops, unless a sweater 

or jacket is worn at all times. 


